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I am writing to object to the proposed plans for 160 homes on green belt land.

Green belt land should be protected where possible to help preserve air quality and biodiversity. In our back
garden alone we see a variety of beautiful birds and butterflies and there would be devastation to nature if this
plan were to go ahead.

The site is also of some historical importance and this should not be overlooked.

Hadley Wood is already overdeveloped and the last thing we need is to have more houses. We need to keep the
green spaces for future generations to enjoy.

Finally, having two children just finish from the local primary school, we have seen first hand how the school is
at breaking point having the least funding in Enfield. With classes full, the school is already under immense
pressure. To add more children would greatly affect existing residents’ chances of getting in to this popular
school. Traffic increases around this area at school times which adds pollution and pressure on the local roads.

Thank you for considering this objection.



